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Calendar        

3 DMC Resource and  
 Resiliency  Committee,  

 Jennifer Lehman 

 

10 DMC Population Health,  
 Vanessa Watson 

 

15 Board Meeting, 12 pm, BGC 

 
17 Master Gardner's,  

 Tom and Linda Jones   

 

23 New Member Orientation 

 The Drake 
 RSVP to Stephanie Nagrocki  

 

24 Minister’s Day 

 City of Hope Foundation, 
 Matt Shinn 

  

 

Did You Know…     
Locally, we honor “Centurions”  

Members whose age and years 

of membership equal 100. or 

more.  This recognition was in-
troduced during Bob Prall’s 

presidency in 1996-1997. 

Hello fellow Kiwanians, 

 

January is over and my hope is warmer weather will soon be on the way. I 

know the Shamrock Shuffle Committee has been hard at work behind the 

scenes lately getting reading for the 5k color run scheduled for Saturday, 

March 12th. I realize it may have been a bit of a surprise when it was  

recently announced about the changes with the Shamrock Shuffle, but 

please know it was a decision that came with a lot of prior discussions and 

our committee has worked hard on making this a successful event since 

2014. Be sure to help us promote the event one last time by sharing the 

posts on social media and telling your friends and family about it. I do  

believe in the thought of when one door closes another one opens so I 

have confidence in our club that we will rise to the occasion of coming up 

with a new successful event for our Kiwanis club. With that being said, if 

you have any ideas you would like to share with the club’s leadership, 

please reach out to us. We are open to hearing from members on their  

different ideas and suggestions.  

 

Don’t forget we will be having our Pastor’s Appreciation Day on February 

24th so be sure to invite your pastor or minister to join us for lunch that day. 

If you would like to personally deliver an invitation to your clergy, please 

contact Lois Blythe.  

 

Also, we will be hosting our first new member orientation for the year on 

Wednesday, Feb. 23rd at noon at The Drake. If you are a newer member to 

our club, you will be receiving a personal email invitation soon for the  

details. We hope to see you there! 

 

Stay safe, healthy & warm my friends! 

Yours in Kiwanis Service, Stephanie Nagrocki 

Join Meetings via Zoom   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87246507388?
pwd=OW9nNTBIb2k0M01pNHdKY3BYMmU0dz09  

 

Meeting ID: 872 4650 7388 Passcode: burlington   

New Member Orientation 

The Drake 
February 23, 12 pm 

RSVP to Stephanie 

319.572.5499 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87246507388?pwd=OW9nNTBIb2k0M01pNHdKY3BYMmU0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87246507388?pwd=OW9nNTBIb2k0M01pNHdKY3BYMmU0dz09


Board Report      

Submitted by Karen Erickson 

 
Funding requests were  

reviewed and approved for the 

following: 

 
Kiwanis Aid to the Needy 

program in the amount of 

$497.82. Area School Nurses 

are allowed to purchase items 
for students who are in need. 

 

Salvation Army was funded at 

$1,000 for our annual donation 
to the Red Kettle Fund. 

 

Snake Alley Criterium was 

awarded $500 for funding  
towards registrations of chil-

dren ages 9-18. 

 

Financial Update, 12.31.21  
 

Kiwanis Club Funds 

 Checking Account   $36,491 
 Investments   $12,691 
 
 Income statement 
 Income     $27,864 
 Expense     $19,918 
 
Activities Corp Funds, 

 Fundraisers   $   2,151 
 Expenses    $      157 
 

Burlington Kiwanis fiscal year is 
October through September. 

 

The Club account is used for 

administrative income and  
expenses.  Membership dues 

are the majority of the income 

while meals and Kiwanis Night 

Out are a few of the expenses.  
 

Burlington Kiwanis operates a 

foundation called the  

Activities Corp.  Donation  
examples are to the Salvation 

Army, Girl Scouts, Little 

League, and Burlington Public 

Library. 

Sponsor, Volunteer  

or Participate! 

Saturday, March 12, 10 am, 

Pastor’s Appreciation Day 
Pastor’s Appreciation Day is February 24th. The invitations are 

ready and a fabulous program is being planned by Matt Shinn. 

Please invite your pastor’s and RSVP. 

The Kiwanis annual St. Patrick’s Day 5K Run/Walk to 

Benefit Area Children is presented by Menke & Company. 

The festive run/walk takes you through bursts of color and 

you will be full of colors by the completion.  Members are 

encouraged to participate, sponsor or volunteer. 

 

Registration:  getmeregistered.com/KiwanisShamrockShuffle 

Sponsor: Contact Kay Sackville, 319-750-2425 

Volunteer: Contact Michelle Brown, 319-759-2456 

Questions: burlingtonshamrockshuffle@gmail.com or 

facebook.com/burlingtonshamrockshuffle 

 

Since 2014, the Shamrock Shuffle has been a great event for our club, but over the 
course of the last few months, there have been discussions within the Shamrock Shuffle 
Committee and Board of Directors about the future of the Shamrock Shuffle. The result 
is that this year’s Shuffle will be the last one hosted by Burlington Kiwanis. We are excit-
ed to announce that the Burlington Police Department will be continuing the tradition 
and will be shadowing the Shuffle committee.  

This also allows Kiwanis to look at new  
opportunities for fundraising. Please help us  
promote the Shamrock Shuffle one last time and 
we hope it continues to be a successful event. 

If you have any specific questions please reach out 

to myself or Shuffle Committee. 

Chair, Brent Hartley 


